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2 Feb 2009

Subject: RE: request for status of Pending Privacy Act appeal
Date sent: Mon, 2 Feb 2009 12:48:38 -0500

From: "SUZUKI, SHARI" <shari.suzuki@dhs.gov>

To: "Edward Hasbrouck" <edward@hasbrouck.org>

Mr. Hasbrouck,

This message is just to let you know that I have received your email. I
am going to consult with the Privacy Act Policies & Procedures Branch to
see whether your appeal (which seems very specific to access to ATS
records via the Privacy Act) should be handled by them. If this matter
is to be handled by the FOIA Appeals, Policy & Litigation Branch - I
will send you an acknowledgement letter identifying the attorney
assigned to handle the matter.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (202)
325-0121 or via email at shari.suzuki@dhs.gov.

Regards,

shari

Shari Suzuki, Chief

FOIA Appeals, Policy & Litigation Branch
Regulations and Disclosure Law Division
Office of International Trade

U.S. Customs & Border Protection

799 Ninth Street NW, Mint Annex
Washington DC 20229

Direct Dial 202.325.0121

Fax 202.325.0152

From: Edward Hasbrouck [mailto:edward@hasbrouck.orqg]
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 12:34 PM

To: SUZUKI, SHART

Subject: request for status of Pending Privacy Act appeal

As per our phone conversation earlier today, attached at your request
are

PDF copies of the following documents (the originals of which were, of
course, signed) related to my Privacy Act appeal pending with CBP:

(1) My original request to CBP.

(2) My original release authorizing release of your response to my
attorney, James P. Harrison.

(3) The response I received from CBP, dated 13 August 2007, identified
by
CBP as their file number 2007F4114.
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(4) My appeal of that response, as sent to CBP by my attorney.

(5) A copy of the receipt for mailing of my appeal to CBP on 14
September
2007 (certified mail item number 7005 1160 0002 5890 0956).

(6) A copy of the signature for this certified mail item number by
"Stephen Christenson”" on 18 September 2007.

As of now, neither I nor my attorney have received any acknowledgment,
response, or other communication from CBP or DHS regarding this appeal.

Please advise me of the status of my appeal including when I can expect
a
response.

Sincerely,

Edward Hasbrouck

1130 Treat Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94110
USA

Edward Hasbrouck
<edward@hasbrouck.org>
<http://hasbrouck.org>
+1-415-824-0214




